
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

The Woodridge Park District will receive sealed Bids in an opaque envelope marked on 

the outside with the official name of the project for Cypress Cove Lazy River Repainting 

Project, ACRP #25-04c, at the Administrative Office of the Woodridge Park District, 

2600 Center Drive, Woodridge, Illinois, until Tuesday, February 11, 2025, at 10:30 a.m., 

local time, at which time and place all Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. 

The proposed work is officially known as Cypress Cove Lazy River Repainting 

Project, ACRP #25-04c consists of furnishing all necessary labor, materials, and 

equipment to sandblast, caulk and paint the lazy river basin as specified and in 

compliance with all applicable laws and codes at Cypress Cove Family Aquatic Park 

located at 8301 S. Janes Ave., Woodridge, Illinois. 

The contract documents including instructions to bidders and specifications are on file and 

may be examined after Tuesday, January 14, 2025 at the Community Center of the 

Woodridge Park District, 2600 Center Drive, Woodridge, Illinois. 

These documents are also available upon request. Request for digital documents must 

be submitted at https://www.woodridgeparks.org/parks-facilities/bids-rfps/. Upon staff 

receipt of a company’s requested information, all necessary bid documents shall be 

emailed at no cost, within two business days.  For hard-copy documents, a fee of $25 

must be paid to the Woodridge Park District. Upon receipt of this fee, a complete hard-

copy of the bid documents will be provided to the contractor for pick-up within two 

business days.  For further information, contact Amanda Widloe, Aquatic Facility 

Manager, 630-353-3341. 

Information (other than in the form of a written Addendum issued by the Park District) 

from any officer, agent, or employee of the Park District or any other person shall not 

affect the risks or obligations assumed by the Bidder or relieve him from fulfilling any of 

the conditions and obligations set forth in the bid and/or other contract documents. 

All Contracts for the Construction of Public Works are subject to the Illinois Prevailing 

Wage Act (820 ILCS 130/1-12). 

       Jack Mahoney 
       Secretary, Woodridge Park District 
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